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EDITORIAL 

Dear Readers, 

We have just issued a New Facta Universitatis Series 

Medicine and Biology. Herein we present you many new, 

exciting articles, expecting your feedback.  

 

I use this opportunity to wish you happy, healthy, peaceful 

and prosperous New Year. We look forward to making 

2017 a successful year together.  

"Reading makes a full man; conference a ready man;  

and writing an exact man." - Francis Bacon (1561-1626). 

 Consider to publish in Facta in 2017! 
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